
 

Welcome! 

Summer is now in full swing, and I am so glad you have taken 

time from what is always a busy time of year to make God 

your first priority of this new week! 

I am excited about our new series through the book of Psalms 

that begins today. During the series, we will worship a little 

differently than our typical worship times as we focus on the 

act of worship and how it connects to life. 

Today we will look at the beauty and wonder of God's Word and how our 

heavenly Father is worthy of praise because of His words.  

If you are visiting, drop by the Starting Point to learn more about our 

church and also get a free gift! And for anyone with us today,  I want to  

encourage you to get connected to our ministries, Life Groups, and service 

opportunities at the Starting Point in the Worship Center.  

Danny Berry 

Lead Pastor 

Care Support: If you are in need of meals, funeral care, nursing home visits, a card, etc., 

please contact the church office or let us know through the “My Response” card. The care 

team at CCCC is eager to help in any way needed. 

CCCC will be sending up to 20 students to CIY Move in early July in Cleveland,  Tennessee. 

We ask you to consider supporting our students by giving a donation to help defray some of the 

cost of attending. While many of our students from CCCC will be paying for their own way, we 

also have students who either cannot afford to go or do not have a relationship with Jesus. 

Your giving will enable them to hear the good news. Our goal is to raise $5,000  to support 

this trip. Donations can be made through the offering (be sure to mark giving for “CIY”) or at 

the church office. So far, we have only received $300. 



 

Last Month: $ 22,170.74 (Budgeted: $21,807/month)  

This Year: $227,731(7/1/2022-4/1/2023): (+$6,323) 

Building Debt Left: $225,108 (Updated: 04/01/2023) 

Engagements:  625 (+38/previous quarter) 
Learn More: www.cambridgecitychristianchurch.org 
/engagements/ 

Last Week: In Person: 86 Online: 52 

 

June 4, 2023 

CCCC’s next Men’s meeting will take place tomor-

row,  June 5th at 7:00pm at the Berry home. Please 

contact Lead Pastor, Danny Berry,  

with any questions. 

Back to School Bash planning has begun! CCCC is 

planning an event to provide free school supplies, 

haircuts, food, games and more to students in the 

Western Wayne community. If you would like to 

make a donation, supplies can be dropped off at the 

church office. Monetary donations can be made 

through the offering or in the church office. Please 

contact Shelby with any questions. 

Join lead pastor, Danny Berry, in the class titled 

“Faith in the World Around Us”. The class will run 

from July 9th to August 27th and will take place on 

Sunday mornings at 8:30am in a downstairs class-

room. The class will take a look at other faiths, and 

how our own stands true in the midst of the world’s 

religions. 

CCCC will celebrate Father’s Day with “Dudes & 

Donuts”. Join us before service June 18th for donuts, 

coffee, and juice as we celebrate the men in our 

lives! 

Middle and High School students are invited to join 

CCCC for a trip to King’s Island on Wednesday, 

June 14th. Cost is $40. Food and drink costs are not 

included. To sign up, please mark your “My Re-

sponse” card or contact the church office. 


